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Hi Carl,
 
Thank you for referring this to us.
 
Please be advised a response will be provided from TfNSW via the ‘Roads and Maritime Services’
(RMS) account.
 
I will close this out in the Major Projects Portal.
 
Kind regards,
 

Serena Li
Transport Planner
Corridor Identification & Protection | Strategic Transport Planning
Customer Strategy & Technology
Transport for NSW
 
M 0435 628 639    E Serena.Li2@transport.nsw.gov.au   
 
transport.nsw.gov.au
 

                                                                     
 

 
I acknowledge the Aboriginal people of the country on which I work, their traditions, culture and a shared
history and identity. I also pay my respects to Elders past and present and recognise the continued
connection to country. 
 
Please consider the environment before printing this email.
 

From: no-reply@majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au <no-
reply@majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au> 
Sent: Tuesday, 8 March 2022 12:40 AM
To: development <development@transport.nsw.gov.au>; Mark Ozinga
<Mark.Ozinga@transport.nsw.gov.au>
Cc: carl.dumpleton@planning.nsw.gov.au
Subject: Howlong Sand and Gravel Quarry Expansion(SSD-8804)- Reminder of Due Date for
Response to Planner
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CAUTION: This email is sent from an external source. Do not click any links or open attachments unless you recognise
the sender and know the content is safe.

 

The Department is contacting you to remind you that the stage forecast date for the Response to Planner is currently
08/03/2022.

If you feel this task cannot be completed by this date please request an extension or revise the stage forecast date by
signing in to your profile.

If you have any enquiries, please contact Carl Dumpleton on 9274 6283 /at carl.dumpleton@planning.nsw.gov.au.

To sign in to your account click here or visit the Major Projects Website.  

Please do not reply to this email.

Kind regards

The Department of Planning and Environment

Subscribe to our newsletter

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
-----
This email is intended for the addressee(s) named and may contain confidential and/or privileged information.

If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender and then delete it immediately.

PLEASE CONSIDER THE ENVIRONMENT BEFORE PRINTING THIS EMAIL
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